
London Mozart Players Christmas Concert, 'Deck the Halls!' on Friday 14th December 2018, 7pm at St John's in 

Crystal Palace.  Rockmount orchestra and both our choirs are very excited to be taking part in this concert. We will 

be performing alongside the LMP and are very excited and honoured to be taking part for the second year running. 

We hope to see you there! Tickets and further details are available on the LMP website: 

http://londonmozartplayers.com/  

http://londonmozartplayers.com/concert/deck-the-halls/

